
Appendix B – Circulated Comments 
 

Oakville Hydro – April 25, 2016 
A new underground secondary service electrical service (120/240V to a maximum of 
400 Amps) is required, per lot, from Sewell Drive. 
Please contact Oakville Hydro Engineering with service size and anticipated demand 
load as soon as available.  At that time, a servicing cost will be prepared, to be borne by 
the applicant. Oakville Hydro will supply required transformation.  Any resulting conflicts 
with existing hydro facilities due to construction to be rectified at the owner’s expense. 
 
Oakville Transit – April 15, 2016 
Oakville Transit has no comment on the ZBA and Draft Plan of Subdivision regarding 
the noted application to permit the creation of 3 lots. 
For notation:  Oakville Transit currently has an existing bus stop located on McCraney 
at Sewell for access to Route 19.  This stop will remain in this location, and it is possible 
that in future a bus shelter would also be installed. 
 
Engineering Construction (Transportation) – August 2, 2016 
I have reviewed the parking justification for the site noted above and are satisfied with 
the report and conclusions.  
 
Engineering Construction (Transportation) – April 13, 2016 
Engineering has reviewed the application noted above and have the following 
comments: 

 Zoning comments: No concerns or comments. 
 Subdivision comments: No concerns or comments.  

 
Oakville Fire – April 8, 2016 
I have concluded my review for the development application review of Z.1513.27 & 24T-
16002/1513 - Trinity United Church - 1250 McCraney Street E.  I have no fire or life 
safety concerns with the development of the three lots on this property. 
 
Region of Halton – October 25, 2016 
In comments dated June 10, 2016 for the subject development, Halton Region 
requested an “H” Holding Provision until such time as the applicant provides a Ministry 
of Environment (MOECC) Acknowledged Record of Site Condition for the subject lands. 
The applicant has now provided the required MOECC acknowledged RSC (RSC 
Number 222484). As such, Halton Region no longer requires the previously requested 
“H” Holding provision. 



Region of Halton – June 10, 2016 







 

 

 



Halton Catholic District School Board – April 28, 2016 



 

 

 

 



Halton District School Board – April 18, 2016 



 

 

 


